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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Parks and Recreation Advisory Board 

From:  Steve Janiszewski, Park Operations Manager 

CC:  Nicole Oliver, Parks and Recreation Director 

Subject:  Park Stewardship Update 

Date:  September 11, 2024 
    
The Park Stewardship Program has recently undergone some transition, completed some process 

improvement work, and is bringing on new staff.  Acting Stewardship Supervisor Freya Fradenburgh will 

be providing an update for the Advisory Board on the progress and future activities related to the 

following: 

• Park Stewards 

• Park Ambassadors 

• Fall Work Volunteer Work Party Schedule 

• Community Gardens 

• AmeriCorps Program 

• School Stewardship 

• Washington Conservation Crews 


